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March 1, 2024 

 
Mrs. Katrin Schmidt, General Secretary 

Traditional Karate Federation of Germany 
Ulmenstr. 71 
12621 Berlin 
Germany 

 
Re: XXII ITKF Traditional Karate World Shi-ai & Children & Youth World Games 
 
Dear Mrs. Schmidt: 
 
Further to our Executive Board Meeting held in Narita, Japan in February, I am pleased to 

inform you that the Board supported the change in schedule and modifications proposed by 
your Federation. 
 
Please be advised that the ITKF is pleased to announce Germany was approved as the host 

Federation for its XXII World event to be held in the City of Berlin.  In consideration of the 
other major sporting events currently scheduled, the date approved for the event is April 10 
– 13, 2025. 

 
Please prepare your schedule and program accordingly and in keeping with the ITKF 
Constitution, Rules of Competition and Policies. 
 
 We look forward to working with you on these very important events. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Richard Jorgensen, Chairman   Dr. Vladimir Jorga, President 

International Traditional Karate Federation International Traditional Karate Federation 

 


